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I’ll be the first to admit that some clowns are creepy. But if they have a goofy look 
and silly actions then most people are comfortable watching them. Clowns have 
been around since the 1600’s.  The harlequin variety began in the 1700’s. Court 
jesters may go back as far as the 14th century.  If done correctly clowns can bring a 
smile to even the most serious people.  I did this 6x6 painting “just for giggles”. 
 
This painting was donated to The Arts Depot of Abingdon, Virginia.  Its sale helps 
to keep the lights on and art alive in Abingdon.  Thank you for supporting the arts! 
 
 
 
 

 
 


